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Mark Pivetta, President

Pivetta Brothers Construction, Inc.
1812 Pease Avenue

P.0. Box 370

Sumner, WA 98390

SUBIJECT: LETTER OF APPRECIATION

Dear Mark,

Please accept this letter on behalf of the City and myself with our sincerest appreciation for all of the
hard work on the many capital improvement projects built by Pivetta Brothers
Construction, Inc for the city of Gig Harbor. These various projects consist of and include
a variety disciplines such as:

e Reconstruction of roadway segments

e New water main

o Replacement of asbestos concrete water main

e Water front park improvements

e Storm water improvements

These projects date back to 2002 to the most recent project completed in 2015. Each of the projects were
successful due to the hard work performed by all staff and employees at your company. Each project
included its own complexity related to permit obligations, construction zones encumbered with a myriad of
utilities, restrictive time lines, challenging political policies and budget constraints. Thecompleteness, high quality
of workmanship and professionalism displayed and achieved by members of your company
throughout the complex projects resulted in beautiful and functional facilities that are enjoyed by
the citizens of the city of Gig Harbor for many years.

Sincerely,

Marcos McGraw, Project Engineer

3510 GRANDVIEW STREET ¢ GIG HARBOR WASHINGTON 98335 * (253) 851-6170 » WWW.CITYOFGIGHARBOR.NET



